
Washington Class of 1972 

A joint Birthday Party Bash with WHS and WCHS classes of 1972 

Our 70th Birthday Bash 

Dear classmate, 

Can you believe we are 70 years old???  Where did the time go?  To celebrate this important milestone, we 

are planning a 70th Birthday Party Bash.  This will be a chance to see old friends (no pun intended) and relive 

the memories that made our high school years so great.  But…you need to be there for everyone to have a 

great time at this party.  You should have received a “Save the Date” card some months ago and already have 

it inked in your calendar, but if not, check out the details below. 

When: Saturday, September 28, 2024 

Where: Washington Conservation Club – 350 W 150 S (Donaldson Road across from the old Jefferson School). 

Activities – Beyond the party Saturday night, the weekend is open for you to meet with old friends and walk or 

cruise the town and relive those great memories.  Some familiar places are still here – The White Steamer and 

Mason’s Root Beer for example, with newer spots as well. 

Saturday Evening Birthday Bash Dinner –  

Plan to arrive at the Conservation Club between 6:00 – 6:30 pm for social time and hors d’oeuvres.  Each Class 

Picture will be taken promptly at 6:30 pm.  The pictures will be emailed to you after the event (make sure we 

have your current email address) and placed on our Class Creator site for you to download and print on your 

own.  Let us know if you need to have actual prints sent to you. 

The dinner will start right after taking the class pictures.  The meal is casual and will include a taco bar with all 

the fixings, a charcuterie board, a variety of appetizers, and a variety of sweets for dessert and of course, there 

will be a birthday cake!  The plan is to be able to leave much of the food out for snacking during the evening.  

Coffee and tea will be provided and there will be a full cash bar available.   

There will be opportunities for you to win prizes and everlasting fame at games and contests.  Background 

music will be provided playing music of our era.  If you have favorites, you may bring them on CD or memory 

stick.   

Cost – We want everyone to attend this birthday party and don’t want to make cost a deterrent.  We are 

asking for a $30.00 donation per person attending to help cover costs.  If you can help with additional funds 

that would be great – if things are tight right now, please donate what you can, but PLEASE make sure you 

come.  Having you at the party is more important than balancing the checkbook. 

For those who will need hotel accommodation, we have included a list in this mailing.  Please contact the hotel 

for specific information, prices and reservations. 

To help us keep in touch between now and the party for any schedule changes and to be up on the latest hot 

senior news (again, no pun intended) please consider joining our Facebook page.  You can bring it up with the 

QR code on the save the date card or here below.  Also, we are continuing our class database on a platform 

called “Class Creator”.  This is designed to allow us to maintain data such as address, teacher information, 

reunion information and much more.  For this to be interesting and useful, we want you to join if you want to.  

There is no cost to join, and it helps us keep classmate data current so we’re ready when it’s time for the next 

class event.  To join, go to classcreator.com and then “Find a School” and then follow the selections to 

Washington and then select Class of 1972.  You can then select “Join” and find your name and follow the 



instructions to set up your profile.  You can also go directly to https://www.washingtonhigh72.com/ or scan 

the QR code below. 

Please return your completed registration by August 28, 2024.  If you have questions, please use the contact 

information below to contact one of the committee members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
For additional Birthday Bash information contact: 

Paula Potts 812-617-0701    Lynn Smith 812-254-7270 

Shannon Edwards 219-221-0047   Wes Shelton 765-376-5297 

 

Registration - Please return the response form with your check in the enclosed envelope to: 

(WHS) Paula Potts 2302 East Side Park Ct. Washington,  IN  47501 

(WCHS)  Lynn Cosby Smith      36 Lynwood Dr. Washington,  IN  47501 

 

 

 

Hotel Options in the Washington Area 

 

 

Baymont Inn - 7 Cumberland Dr. Washington    812-254-7000 

Holiday Inn Express - 1808 E National Hwy #50  Washington    812-254-6666 

Budget Inn - 412 E South St   Washington      812-254-5816 

Theroffs - 2001 E National Hwy, Washington     812-254-4279 

Gasthof Village Inn - 6747 E Gasthof Village Rd, Montgomery, IN 47558  812-486-4900 

Hampton Inn - 2863 Ford Road, Vincennes, IN 47591      812-316-0999 

Town Place Inn & Suites - 1320 Willow St, Vincennes, IN 47591        812-255-1500 

Comfort Suites - 2555 Hart St, Vincennes, IN 47591         812-882-2244 

Holiday Inn Express - 2720 Battery Road, Vincennes, IN 47591     812-886-6333 

 

  

QR code for 

Class Creator 
QR code for 

Facebook Page 

https://www.washingtonhigh72.com/


 

 

WHS / WCHS Class of 1972 

70th Birthday Bash Response Form 
 

We hope you are planning to attend but we’d like to hear from you either way.  Please return this 

response form by August 28, 2024 so we can plan for food, beverages and activities.  But, if your 

plans change, last-minute walk-ins are always welcome.  For those of you who need hotel 

accommodation, some are listed on the invitation.   

 

 

 

Name(s)____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address  _________________________________________________________ 

   

_________________________________________________________ 

 

 I will be attending  I will not be attending    Number Attending__________ 

 

Email Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Cell/Home Phone: ________________________________ 

 
Total donation amount enclosed: _____________________________ 

 

Checks are preferred and should be payable to: (WHS)  WHS/WCHS Reunion - Paula Potts 

 (WCHS)   WHS/WCHS Reunion – Lynn Smith 

 

If you wish to pay by Zelle, please contact Paula Potts for specific payment information. 

 

  


